
       
 

 

 

 

Dear Lutz Prep Business Sponsor, 

Lutz Preparatory School administration and PTA are working on a fundraising event to support the needs of our 

students, school, and PTA. It is one of the school’s goals to develop relationships with successful businesses in 

the community. If you choose to become a business sponsor of Lutz Prep, your generous donation will provide 

support for the following:  

 

● Lutz Prep PTA Programs and Free Events including, but not limited to, Junior Achievement, mini-grants 

for teachers, new technology for students, staff morale, Red Ribbon Week, School Spirit Week, Field 

Day, Teacher Appreciation Week, and much more.  

● Lutz Prep PTA Sponsored Events including Parent-Child Event(s), Trunk-or-Treat, and Spring Carnival. 

● “Leader in Me” Training for Faculty and Staff This training, which is based on the book, “The 7 Habits of 

Highly Effective People” by Stephen Covey, instills a process whereby faculty and staff can effectively 

teach and model these habits to students. This will assist students in not only becoming academically 

successful, but strong in character using skills that are ageless, timeless, and will lead them to success in 

all they do. We invite you to visit http://www.theleaderinme.org/ for more information on this exciting 

program. 

● School Sponsored Events including Leadership Day, Lighting Leaders, Student Lighthouse, Athletics, VPK 

graduation, Kindergarten celebration, 5th grade celebration, 8th grade graduation, Leader in Me 

Celebrations, Leader in Me activities, and Leader in Me student led events. 

How can you make a donation? 

● Donations can be paid by cash, check, or money order made payable to Lutz Preparatory School or 

online via PayPal through the Lutz Prep school store.  Please remit all non-electronic payments to the 

school in an envelope addressed to “Business Manager” 

o Business Sponsors contributing $250 or more will receive an official charitable donation letter at 

the end of the year.  

Please review our sponsorship packages for more information.  If you are interested in becoming a sponsor for 
the 2023 Lutz Prep Bolts of Blue fundraiser, please contact Tricia Hume at 813-428-7107 or 

BoltsOfBlue@lutzprep.org 

 
With thanks, 

 

                             Kim Smallwood                     

          Director of Schools Lutz Preparatory K-8      

      & Lutz Preparatory PTA 

 

http://www.theleaderinme.org/
mailto:BoltsOfBlue@lutzprep.org


 

 
 

 

 

Business Sponsorship Opportunities: 
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• Your business will be highlighted at the end of each quarter in the Lutz Prep NEWSFLASH.  
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• Your business will be highlighted at the end of each quarter in the Lutz Prep NEWSFLASH 

• A banner no more than 2x5 provided by the business to be displayed for the 2023-2024 school 
year on the carline fence 

Or  

• Sponsorship of one Lutz Prep Family* at the $500 level  
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 • Your business will be highlighted at the end of each quarter in the Lutz Prep NEWSFLASH 

• A banner no more than 2x5 provided by the business to be displayed for the 2023-2024 school year 
on the carline fence 

• Sponsorship of one Lutz Prep Family at the $500 level* 
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• Your business will be highlighted at the end of each quarter in the Lutz Prep NEWSFLASH 

• A banner no more than 2x5 provided by the business to be displayed for the 2023-2024 school year 
on the carline fence 

• Sponsorship for one Lutz Prep Family at the $750 level** 

• Your business will have the opportunity to send home one flyer approved by administration to all 
Lutz Preparatory Families during the 2023-2024 school year. 
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• Your business will be highlighted at the end of each quarter in the Lutz Prep NEWSFLASH 

• A banner no more than 2x5 provided by the business to be displayed for the 2023-2024 school year 
on the carline fence 

• Sponsorship for one Lutz Prep Family at the $1,000 level*** 

• A banner no more than 2x5 provided by the business to be displayed in the Lutz Prep gymnasium 
for the 2023-2024 school year 

• Your business will have the opportunity to send home one flyer approved by administration to all 
Lutz Preparatory Families during the 2023-2024 school year 

• Your business will have the opportunity to be highlighted as the Platinum Sponsor for one school 
event. This will include your business logo on all communication regarding the event.  

• Additional opportunities may be available with this sponsorship please contact Tricia Hume using 
the email or phone number listed above to discuss these opportunities.  

 
 

*Sponsorship for one Lutz Prep Family at the $500 level includes: Each student in the family will receive one Lutz Preparatory logo 
item, 10 tickets that will be entered for a chance to win raffle items, admission to Parents Night Out, 9-10 non-uniform days, and 20 
Admin vs Students event tickets entered into the drawing for Admin vs Students event participants. The sponsorship also includes a 
1/4 page in Lutz Preparatory 2023-2024 yearbook.  
**Sponsorship of one Lutz Prep Family at the $750 level includes everything listed above for the $500 level, plus: One Lutz Prep logo 
sweatshirt per student, one Bolts of Blue special edition spirit shirt per student, an upgrade from the ¼ page in the Lutz Preparatory 
2023-2024 yearbook to ½ page. 
***Sponsorship of one Lutz Prep Family at the $1,000 level includes everything listed above for the $750 level, plus: One 2x2 
sponsorship banner per family customized with the family last name to be hung in the Lutz Prep gym for a minimum of 2 years.  



     

 

 

 

Business Sponsorship Form 

To support Lutz Preparatory School a non-profit Organization  

EIN: 32-0326529 

Contact Information of Business for Public Display: 

Business Name to be Displayed: __________________________________ 

Business Website to be Linked in the Quarterly NEWSFLASH: 

________________________________ 

I decline for my business to be added to the Quarterly NEWSFLASH  

 

Email: ______________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: _____________________________________ 

 

 

If your donation includes the sponsorship of a Lutz Preparatory Family, please provide the family name:  

 

______________________________________________ 
 

*Charter schools are not allowed to accept monetary donations in lieu of volunteer hours. Your participation in “Bolts of Blue” is an optional and 

voluntary donation to a non-profit organization which can be used as a tax donation. Lutz Prep has an obligation to conduct business within guidelines 

that prohibit actual or potential conflicts of interest. Family donations or business sponsorships should not result in unusual gains for respective parties, 

nor result in requests for Lutz Prep to deviate from school policies.  

 

 


